Consultation Notice

old Ashton — Proposed
20mph Speed Limit

Purpose of Scheme
The purpose of the scheme is to reduce traffic speeds on roads throughout Cold Ashton village, which will
improve road safety for both road users and pedestrians within the area.

Proposed Scheme
The proposed scheme is to reduce the existing 30mph speed limit to 2 20mph speed limit. The roads
affected by the proposal are that part of the High Street, part of Hydes Lane, part of The Lynches and part
of Slough Lane.

You can view further details about the proposals online at:
www.southglos.gov.uk/consultation
or by scanning the QR code below

To respond to the consultation and have your views taken
into account, you must complete the Questionnaire

The questionnaire can be completed online or if you do not have internet access please see
below.

‘Please respond by 20" January 2020 to have your say

If you do not have access to the internet and wish to receive a paper copy of the information and
questionnaire to complete, please request a copy by calling 01454 864673.
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